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January 5, 2017 
 
R. Kirk Lee  
Manager, Government & External Affairs  
Navajo Communications Company, Inc.  
d/b/a Frontier Navajo Communications Company  
1800 – 41st Street  
Suite N-100  
Everett, WA 98203  
 
Re: Advice No. NCC-16-05 in Docket No. 16-050-T05, In the Matter of Navajo 
Communications Company, Inc. d/b/a Frontier Navajo Communications Company's Tariff 
Revisions  
 
Dear Mr. Lee,  
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions 
transmitted with your Advice No. NCC-16-05, dated December 12, 2016 in Docket No. 16-050-
T05 entitled above.  
 
 The Division of Public Utilities has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions and 
recommends the PSC approve the tariff sheets as filed.  
 
 The PSC approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed, with an effective date of 
January 22, 2017.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg  
Commission Secretary 
DW#291060 


